
 

 

¡Abril! 
~~Feliz Pascua de Resurrección~~ 

 
¡Feliz Primavera y Happy Easter! This month we have 
many things we will be learning in Spanish class.  
 
The younger students have been working very hard 
with their dialogues. They have learned more 
questions to ask and the correct responses to 
speak. We have started our unit on our families and 
our pets. Look for our work when the students 
bring home their work pages. Be sure to ask them 
how to pronounce the new vocabulary! 
 
The older students are beginning their work on the 
Italian and Spanish Cultural Fair. The sixth grade 
students are learning several dances from Italy and 
Chile that they will be performing. The seventh 
graders are focusing their projects on the various 
regions of Italy. The eighth graders will be 
selecting a country from Central and South 
America. They will be creating a poster and cooking 
traditional food from the country they have studied.  
 

Bendiciones y Adios  


